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It's simple: Oregon is a national example of how effective - and bipartisan - mail-in 

voting is. We should be strengthening our leading system rather than trying to 

dismantle it.  

 

I have only ever voted by mail in Oregon and it's certainly helped me be more 

involved in government and a more informed voter. Reviewing the voter pamphlet on 

my own time and filing out my ballot when it's convenient is a right that should 

continue to be available for all Oregonians.  


